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         TUESDAY, MAY 10, 2011, 7:00 P.M.

       Mansour Center, 995 Roswell St., Marietta

     Danielle C. Cefalu will offer a presentation on “Elder Care Law, Safeguarding the Golden Years.”  Ms. Cefalu appeared at our Georgia State Convention in Warner Robins, and offered a dynamic and informative program on what we should and should not do as we face the aging process.

      Carol Stephens will offer a proposal for a fund-raiser, called the World Medical Card. Carol has researched this project thoroughly, and will have information and materials to present to us for our consideration.

      We also have a business meeting planned, to elect our slate of officers, and to elect our "Woman of the Year."

         This should be one of our best meetings of the year. DO plan to be present. 

         RSVP to Shirley at wemills@bellsouth.net or 770-973-4498 by Sunday night, May 8th, so we can let Mansour Center know how many to prepare for.

______________________________________

    ROVING GOURMET
     We meet on Friday, May 6, 2011, 6:30 -7:00 p.m. 

                          Dogwood Terrace

                          4975 N. Main Street

                          Acworth, GA 30101

        Marie Shockley will be our hostess. Contact her by Wednesday, May 4th, p.m., if you can join us in "Historic Downtown Acworth." Marie's info is 770-984-9928 or mommom222002@yahoo.com.

        You can Google Dogwood's menu, to plan your dinner in advance.

                    __________________________

              JUNETEENTH

               AAUW Cobb, in partnership with LWV-Cobb, will have a booth at the NCAA Juneteenth Celebration on Saturday, June 18, 2011, on the Marietta Square. Both organizations will hand out literature, publicizing our groups.

         We will each need one volunteer to staff the booth, in two-hour shifts, beginning at 8:00 a.m.  

         Contact Shirley Mills wemills@bellsouth.net (770-973-4498) or Carol Stephens carterstephens69@att.net (770-427-8403)

to sign up for one of these shifts.

          AAUW only has two persons signed up so far, so do contact one of us to volunteer.

____________________________________

                      G.E.N.I.U.S. 

(Girls Exploring New Ideas Using Science)

         The winner of Georgia's state robotics competition back in January, six local girls (12 and 13 year olds) went to St. Louis, MO to compete in the national championship. This all-girls team, affiliated with the Girl Scouts of Greater Atlanta, received $1,000 from our bookfair funds to help defray the cost of their trip.

       The GENIUS girls won the "Make a Difference" judges' award at the April 27-30, 2011 national championship in St. Louis.

       Our Cobb AAUW logo was on their tee-shirts, and in their sponsor information, giving us exposure, and giving them an opportunity to demonstrate the very best in AAUW's STEM outreach.

       Thanks go especially to Nancy Coakley and to Bonnie Williams for facilitating our involvement.

Go to http://geniusrobotics.com to see these inspiring young women.

            BOOK GROUP
         Book group meets Monday, May 16, 2011, at the home of Joan Zenteno, 221 Ennisbrook Drive, Smyrna 30082. Rita Neal will provide refreshments while we discuss Telex from Cuba by Rachel Kustner.

        Contact Joan at jzenteno@bellsouth.net or 678-309-1323 if you can attend._

         _______________________________

                        President’s Letter
        Only one more of these lame newsletters, before we turn it over to someone with real computer skills! Anyway, thanks for bearing with us in the interium.

        Our big push this month is to get a good attendance at our regular monthly meeting, May 10, 2011. It'll be an interesting program, and it will also

be good to see each other, as we've missed a month or so here.

        Our Judy Ribarsky continues her herculean rehab efforts, and I know appreciates our phone calls, as it allows her to practice her speech, while we get the joy of conversing with her! 

        All of our interest chairs have done such a good job this year, so don't forget to give them a high-five when you see them, such as Nancy Coakley, Linda Stewart, Marie Shockley, etc. Can we call this "practicing random acts of appreciating?"

        Don't forget: TUESDAY, MAY 10th meeting!

                            With love to all,

                            Shirley

